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Reminder:
2024 National Postal Forum Call for Papers is Now Open

Shipping/Mailing industry professionals are invited to submit a workshop proposal(s) for the 2024 National
Postal Forum, (NPF), “Connecting at the Crossroads”, where the convergence of innovation,
education, and partnership will pave the way for unparalleled growth. The deadline for submissions is
January 5, 2024.

Your submission should fit into one of the following workshop tracks:

e Pioneering the Future: Innovative Data Technology Solutions
o Leadership Strategies for Professional Enrichment

e Growing the Mail Through Innovation

e Operations Efficiency from Mailing Preparation to Delivery

¢ Designing Shipping Solutions for a Competitive Edge

Workshops will take place at NPF in the Indiana Convention Center and will be scheduled between June
2-5, 2024. Select the link to submit your proposal. You will be required to include a topic, brief description,
and learning objectives. Welcome to the NPF 2024 Call for Presentations!

A limited number of workshops will be selected.

If you have any comments regarding presentation submissions, please contact Laurie Woodhams at
lwoodhams@npf.org.
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Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach/ USPS Corporate Affairs website.
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